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Upcoming changes to the Consumer Credit (G.19) release
The Federal Reserve Board announced on Friday the completion of the 2010 Census of Finance Companies and
Survey of Finance Companies. These data have been collected every five years to provide a comprehensive and
accurate statistical snapshot of the balance sheet of the finance company industry. The statistical results of the 2010
surveys will be incorporated in the July Consumer Credit (G.19) statistical release that is scheduled to be published
on Monday, September 10th. In addition, the survey results will be incorporated in the July Finance Companies
(G.20) and Flows of Funds (Z.1) statistical releases that are scheduled to be published later in September.


